

'Unique learners. Limitless learning.'



23rd September 2024

Our ref: DBA/009/KB

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: School Meals

As part of our continued efforts to ensure consistency for all pupils at GANF we are moving over to Good Lookin Cookin permanently as our provider for school meals.

Our team have been working closely with them to ensure a smooth transition of ordering the school meals. We are now asking you to order your child's meals directly via their website.

Good Lookin Cookin have been given relevant information to enable them to set up your child on their system and it is now live. Please use the link www.goodlookincookin.co.uk to register your account and order your child's meals.

The deadline for ordering meals is Thursday at 11am ready for the following week.

For those of you who have a credit on MCAS, this will be transferred over to your Good Lookin Cookin account.

Those parent/carers who had a debit on MCAS, this will still need to be paid.

I would like to thank you for your patience with all of the recent changes and if you have any questions please contact enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Daley Barber-Allen

Headteacher

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL

Ambergate Campus, Dysart Road, Grantham, NG31 7LP. Tel: 01476 564957 Sandon Campus, Sandon Close, Grantham, NG31 9AX. Tel: 01476 564994

enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk



























www.ganf-cit.co.uk





CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name Community Inclusive Trust.





